GAE
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3
4th February, 1955,

Dear Sir,

Contract Noe+646 - Bluff Harbour Board
Millen Bros. Limited, Paisley

Yard loe165

With reference to the letter addressed from
this Office on the 17th September last under this
heading to the Wellington Surveyors, they now
state thlis letter, with its enclosure, was forwarded
to you as the contract is confined %o your
area and you are handling the case,

In the circumstances 1t will be appreciated
if you will kindly let me know whether you ean
furnish me with any further information as regards
the completion of the Classifiecation Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Be A, Whi‘be, Eﬂq.,
DUNERIN.

ioyd’s Rec
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